
 
 
 
 
 
May 24, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Shanda Diehl 
Associate Vice President of Planning and Effectiveness 
Clark College 
1933 Fort Vancouver Way 
Vancouver, WA 98663 
 
Dear Associate Vice President Diehl: 
 
This is to certify that the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) is the regional 
institutional accrediting agency for colleges and universities in the states of Alaska, Idaho, Montana, 
Nevada, Oregon, Utah and Washington.  The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities is 
recognized as a reliable authority on regional, institutional accreditation by the United States Department 
of Education. 
 
This letter serves to verify that Clark College, located in Vancouver, Washington, has been accredited 
continuously by NWCCU since receiving initial accreditation in December 1948.  Regional accreditation 
with NWCCU does not expire at a specific date, but is reaffirmed in a seven-year cycle through 
determination of compliance with the Commission’s Eligibility Requirements, Standards, and Policies.   

The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities accredits Clark College at the Associate and 
Baccalaureate degree levels.  The Commission most recently reaffirmed the accreditation of the College in 
Fall 2013 based on the Year Three Resources and Capacity Evaluation.  The College’s next comprehensive 
evaluation is scheduled for Fall 2018.   
 
The institutional accreditation of Clark College includes all of its educational offerings, specifically 
Intensive English Language Pathway and Non-Degree Programs. 
 
I hope this information is helpful.  Please contact me if you have questions regarding the College's 
accredited status with the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie W. Martinez 
Vice President 
 
c: Mr. Robert Knight, President 
 Dr. Marlene Moore, President, NWCCU 


